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Opportunities for Collaboration and Engagement
• The ICT industry is supportive of China’s standardization reform agenda and 

appreciates the opportunity for active collaboration with SAC throughout the 
process.

• The ICT industry appreciates opportunities to engage directly with SAC and China 
standards setting organizations such as TC 260.

• There are many avenues for the U.S. and China to collaborate, such as on 
foundational standards in areas implicating significant ICT trends and emerging 
technologies such as Internet of Things (IoT) and cybersecurity.

• The most productive path for all stakeholders is if such foundational standards are 
developed through a process that includes industry as a full participant.
• The process for creating the Cybersecurity Framework provides a great example of an 

industry-driven, public-private collaboration that leverages international standards and best 
practices.
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Cybersecurity Framework Development Process
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ITI and China Partnership on Infosec and Standards

• ITI (in partnership with USITO) has held numerous informal roundtables on 
information technology/cybersecurity/ information security topics including 
standards in China between 2012-2016

• Consider creation of an informal dialogue between ITI and Chinese technology 
multinational companies to exchange information on technology trends and 
standardization activities?
• Flag opportunities to participate in globally-focused consortia, while also highlighting 

the fact that such companies are already participating in a variety of fora. 
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QUESTIONS?

THANK YOU!

John S. Miller
jmiller@itic.org

+1-202-626-5731
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